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Census: 

We are at 100 residents at this time and have numerous requests for admission yet we are holding at 

100 due to staffing shortages. 

We have three private pay referrals and one short term skilled care. These are premium pay admission 

types. 

Survey: 

The survey window is now open as of 4/15/2022. The window opens 3 months prior to date of last 

survey and is open 3 months after last survey. They can come any time in the window without notice. 

Residents: 

Some residents have not been out on an activity since Covid started 2 years ago. Well they have begun 

community activities in last two weeks with trips to McDonalds, Ackerly’s and Granite Street Grill. 

Yesterday a group went to Walmart!!!! 

Church services and entertainment have returned to MVC and provides more meaningful activities for 

the residents beyond the in house activities like BINGO. 

Covid/ Flu: 

Mountain View Community continues amazing efforts to keep our residents safe and healthy. Although 

we have a couple random positive COVID employees, we have been able to insulate our residents from 

the Virus. We have a few staff test positive from the flu as of late. Fortunately, residents have not had 

any flu cases. 

March Madness: 

MVC celebrates March madness a little different. Here we use March Madness as a call to staff to 

complete all annual required training which includes HIPAA, resident rights, abuse and neglect reporting 

and fire safety. There are other courses required annually to ensure staff are always up to date on their 

knowledge and skill in certain areas. 

Staffing: 

Our staff shortage is getting even more dire as each day goes by. Many staff are making hard decisions 

to leave the place they love working in order to make more money elsewhere.  

We have lost several in recent weeks. Our staffing patterns are changing as result. We are operating in 

less than ideal conditions 


